
Submission by Matthew McNulty 

After an incident in the General Hospital where I underwent a hip replacement operation I had some 
issues with the hospital that can only be resolved through the Jersey legal system. 
I made an appointment to see a lawyer through The Citizens Advice Bureau. For half an hour this 
consultation was free. 
I only got negative vibes from this lawyer as regards how hard it was to win a case against the 
General Hospital and its staff and it would cost a fortune. 
It deterred me from that course of action so I contacted another lawyer who were advertising in the 
Jersey Evening Post for one half hour session forI made an appointment with a staff member and I 
explained what had happened to me at the hospital.  
I got a negative response from the lady who interviewed me. She told me it would probably cost 
£2000.00 for surgeons reports and medical cases were notorious to win.  I was not filled with 
confidence. 
 
That is why I have taken the time to write this e-mail as justice is out of reach for the ordinary man in 
the street. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Mr Matthew McNulty 
8 Les Jardins Du Soleil 
La Route Es Nouaux 
St.Helier 
Jersey 
JE2 4GT. 
Tel-01534-727051. 
 


